

December 1, 2021

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

The Educational Scholarship committee is pleased to announce that we will begin accepting applications for the scholarships to be awarded at Grand Chapter 2022. Important changes were made at Grand Chapter in 2019 and are highlighted below. A complete excerpt from the NH Constitution Rules & Regulations Appendix B is printed for easy reference on the back of this letter.

- Every eligible student may apply for scholarships. (see back for eligibility)
- No vote of a Chapter is required.
- Applications available from the Chapter Secretary and on the NH OES website www.NHEasternStar.org under the "forms" tab.
- Applications accepted from December 1, 2021 through June 1, 2022.

Completed applications should be sent to the committee chairperson. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact a committee member.

Fraternally,

Cynthia M. Rogers, (52) PGM chairperson 200 Greenview Dr. Loudon, NH 03307 603-393-9989 Crogers.pgm@gmail.com

Ally Nisotakis (55)

Allyb313@myfairpoint.net

Richard Welch (29)

Freemason7@comcast.net

This letter has the approval of the Worthy Grand Matron.